 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1



A few upcoming events for December….
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We are skating on the 15th at the 8th Hussars. We always need parents to tie skates and help out. If your child needs skates, let us know and we can ask around if someone has some that may fit. 

We are also having a yard sale on the 20th to raise money for some new games and activities for class. We are asking kids to clean out any gently used games, toys, decorations or discs and donate them to our team sale. We invite the school to come and last year we raised $500! It is a nice way to recycle your old things and maybe buy a sibling an inexpensive gift for Christmas. Items can be sent in any time. What a great excuse to clean that room(

A reminder that agendas need to be signed . We ask that they read in French 10-15 mins a few times each week at home. Also, during room cleaning please check for books, the classroom library is missing about 20 small books that we can’t afford to replace each year. 

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! I am so very proud of the effort our kids are making and they truly do deserve a break(
Lisa Sheppard
